
 

Weekly News - Friday 9th October 2020 

Year 5 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week in Year 5. The children have been                         
working hard on their writing and we are looking forward to reading                       
their exciting adventure stories this weekend. 

The children were all very sensible and patient while they had their photos taken earlier this                               
week. We hope you will enjoy the results. 

Next week we will be phoning those of you who have made an Parent Consultation                             
appointment with us. Please bear with us if we are a few minutes late making your call. We will                                     
endeavour to keep to time. It will help us enormously if we could stick to the ​8 minutes​, which                                     
have been allocated for each call. Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

English 

In English we have been exploring an adventure story based on the book (and films!) ​Jumanji​. We have                                   
been drafting and editing our own adventure stories this week. 
 
Maths 

In Maths, we have been adding and subtracting 5 and 6 digit numbers, using mental and written                                 
methods and we have been using reasoning skills as well. 
 
Foundation Subjects 

We have been continuing with our History topic on Vikings. This week we looked at the Viking belief                                   
system.  In Science, we are continuing with our topic on Forces. 

 

 

Notices & Reminders 

 
It has come to our attention that pencil cases are needing to be topped up now. Could you                                   
please check to see if your child’s pencil case needs any items refilling or replacing? We                               
particularly need pencils, whiteboard pens and glue sticks. 

 

 
 

Diamond Work Award 
 

Ash ​- Jin  ​Lime​ - Andrew R ​Sycamore ​- Aaron 

 
 

 


